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108 Roy Avenue, Apt. 102
Dorval, P.q.
May 27, 1966

Dear iir, Macleen,

I am sogiry for the delay wetweem letters, but it seems I am always busy
with something.

At the meeting of the Standimg Committee on Observatiomal Activities held
in V"immipeg last weekend, I reported that simce 1 was working om the Centemnial
Project for the Momtreal Cemntre, alomg with several other projects, it would be
impossisle to 4o my sest as Natiomal Coordinatcr of the Comet and Nova Sectiom,
and recommended that a replacement be found., Because of your activity and ability
to prepaere reports om observatioms, I recammended you.

Are you willimg to accept the positiom of Natiomal Coordinator of the C &N
Section? I hope that you will, for I eelieve that you are the best persom for
the job, There is a fair amoumt of paper work with this programme, but there
ghould ®e no provlem with it if it is kept up to date. 4 Bulletinm would have to
be prepared about twice a year, and an Announcement issued whemever a bright
Comet or Nova appears. All primting is now dome by the National Office, and they
mail to all Centres and Officers of the Socisty.

Since I plam to issue another Sulletin withia the next month, I could
announce the change im National Coordinmstors, if you accept.

1 am prepared to assist you if you beccme Natiomal Coordimator, and I
will ering the paper work up to date before sending it to you.

Best regards, and I hope you will accept.

Good observing,

7

Jim Low
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